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By Maryvonne Jamois 

e are so grateful to True 

Mother to send Dr No Hi Pak 
and Dr Lan Young Moon to 

our country, as special emissaries for 

Europe.  

Dr Pak and Dr Moon arrived on 
Wednesday afternoon coming from 

Lisboa (Portugal). It has been a 

wonderful time with them. On 
Thursday they visit Tongil company 

where some of our members are 

working. They were amazed how this 
company could develop.  

 

On Friday morning we went to visit 
Toledo with Armando. First of all we 

went to El Parador at the top of the 

hill which is dominating the city, 
where True Parents have been in 2011 

just a few hours before their public 

speech, and going down a little bit we 
took a picture at the same place 

where True Parents have been. We 

entered then the city, going through a 
synagogue and the cathedral. 

Armando could explain them many 

details about the history of this city.  

 

On Saturday morning we went to the 
Holy Ground in Retiro Park. It was a 

very beautiful autumn day, with blue 

sky and very nice temperature. They 
were so amazed how True Father could 

find this tree 50 years ago when he 

came to bless the holy ground on July 

13th, 1965.  

We had lunch outside as the weather 
was very nice in Plaza Santa Ana, a 

popular meeting point in the centre of 

Madrid.  

 

In the afternoon they met with a group 
of 20 young people (2nd gen and 1st 

gen). Dr Pak and Dr Moon explained a 
little bit about their life and their 

mission of special emissaries, and then 

had an opened question and answers 
which finished singing a song together 

“Saranghe Cham Pumonim”. 
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On Sunday service, Dr Moon shared 

her testimony and Dr Pak gave us 

internal guidance how we can respond 
to True Mother after her visit to 

Europe. They created a very high-spirit, 

uplifting. They offered pizza for 
everybody and we shared lunch all 

Madrid community with them.  

On Sunday night the Japanese 

community offered them dinner in a 
Korean restaurant whose owner is a 

friend of us, an artist who exposed in 

our center Espacio Ronda. 

 

On Monday morning we took the High 

Speed train “AVE” from Madrid to 

Barcelona. At their arrival we went 
directly to the hotel ARS where True 

Parents have been in 2009 at the time 

of Peace Cup. The hotel allowed us to 
enter one of the suite similar to the one 

True Parents were staying in at that 

time, so that they could experience the 
nice view of Barcelona and 

Mediterranean Sea from the 34th floor. 

We had lunch facing the sea.  

 

 

In the afternoon they met Barcelona 

community and had dinner with the 

community in a Chinese restaurant. 
Tuesday was the day of their departure 

from Spain, but they could not live 

without passing by “The Sagrada 
Familia" following the steps of True 

Parents.  

We are so grateful for this visit, 

showing us an example of dedication 
and love for so many years to Heavenly 

Parent and True Parents. Thank you 

True Parents, thank you True Mother 
for this opportunity to meet this 

"Lovely couple"! We could really feel 

through them True Mother´s love and 

care for Europe and Spain.

 

 


